Bushbury Lane Academy

Tel: 01902 556486

Email: Office@bushburylaneacademy.co.uk Website: www.bushburylaneacademy.co.uk

Inspiring the Future



22nd November 2024

Dear parents and carers.

Christmas Events – Year 1 to Year 6

Christmas excitement is building, and all the children and staff are looking forward to a very special time in school. A large part of our Christmas celebrations are our children's nativities and carol concerts. The children love taking part in them and we are sure that the memories of watching your children in them will remain with you forever.

This year we will be holding our Key Stage 1 & 2 performances in the school hall as follows:

Tuesday 10th December: 2:30pm Key Stage 1 Nativity - Year 1 & Year 2 parents invited

Friday 13th December: 9:20am Key Stage 2 Carol Concert – Year 3 & 4 parents invited

2:30pm Key Stage 2 Carol Concert - Year 5 & 6 parents invited

Due to limited space in our school hall and the greater number of children in Key Stage 2, we are performing two separate shows for our Key Stage 2 carol concert. We ask you to please stick to the allocated slot as much as possible to ensure the hall is not overcrowded. However, if you have multiple children across KS2, then you are welcome to attend either slot. Both Key Stage 2 carol concerts will be exactly the same. We look forward to welcoming you all to our performances and I am positive that, as always, our children will do us all proud.

Other Festive Events in School

Friday 13th December will be our Christmas Jumper Day – wear your festive clothes to school!

On Wednesday 18th December, we will be having our Christmas Dinner for children from Reception to Year 6 only (unless your Nursery child stays all day). A copy of the menu will be sent out to you in the next couple of weeks. If your child normally has a packed lunch, but would like a Christmas dinner on that day, please let the office know as soon as possible, so that our catering team are well prepared.

/Continued...



Bushbury Lane Academy



Ripon Road, Bushbury Lane, Wolverhampton, WV10 9TR Head Teacher: Miss L Smith

Tel: 01902 556486

Email: Office@bushburylaneacademy.co.uk Website: www.bushburylaneacademy.co.uk

Inspiring the Future

On Friday 20th December, we will be having our Class Christmas Parties. Children can wear party clothes and can bring in some goodies/snacks to share and enjoy if they wish to – please don't feel you have to go out and buy anything special as we will be providing some treats to the children as a school. (Please no home-made items and please do not bring any items which contain nuts into school, as we have children who have allergies).

All children break up at <u>2:00pm</u> on Friday 20th December. <u>Please note the early finish time</u>. (Except Morning Nursery – normal finish time of 11:45am)

All children return to school on Tuesday 7th January 2025.

Yours faithfully

Mrs P Sleigh

Acting Headteacher









